
 
 

 

Date: Friday 16th July 2021 

 

 

CLASS NEWS 

I cannot believe that the time has come to finish the school year. I spoke 
to the children this morning about how proud of them I am. They have 
been amazing this year and so resilient. I cannot believe everything that 
they have had to cope with but they have been truly astounding and have 
amazed me every day. 
 
I am going to truly miss each and every one of them and I cannot wait to 
see them back in September.  
 
Mrs Alvarez, Mrs Smith and I would like to thank you for your kind gifts. 
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I hope that you all have an enjoyable holiday, stay safe and be happy. 
 
 
Lancashire Libraries  
The SCART Club will launch on Saturday 26 June and will run until 
Saturday 25 September. Lancashire Libraries have launched their Summer 
Reading Challenge and have asked school to forward information to 
parents/carers. Please go to the link below to find out more information 

about SCART 21.  

https://my.nicheacademy.com/lancashirereadingjourney/course/31808 

Lancashire children are being challenged to keep reading and take on a 

number of fun tasks over the summer. The Lancashire Reading Journey, 

known as the SCART Club, is available for children aged from five -years-

old. 

 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Friday 16th July – Finish school for summer at 1.35pm. 

ROLL OF HONOUR 

 
Gold Award: Annie  

 

Silver Award: Drew 

 

Bronze Award: Isla 

 

 

 

 

 

Important information 
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